REQUEST FOR COMMENTS

Si necesita ayuda para comprender esta informacion, por favor llame 503-588-6173

CASE NO: DR-CU-SPR-ADJ-DAP20-02 AMANDA NO.: 20-102371-DR / 20-102369-Z0 / 20-102373-
RP /20-108782-Z0 / 20-102375-Z0

ADDRESS: 5611 Woodside Drive SE HEARD BY: Planning Commission

SUMMARY: An application to develop an 18-unit multiple family residential development, with associated site
improvements.

REQUEST: A conditional use permit, Class 3 design review, Class 3 site plan review, and Class 2 driveway
approach permit application for a new multiple family residential development consisting of two 9-unit buildings,
with associated site improvements including an off-street parking area and common open space. The
application also includes a Class 2 adjustment request to:

1) Reduce the minimum number of required off-street parking spaces from 27 to 26; and

2) Reduce the minimum spacing between the proposed driveway approach and Woodside Drive SE from

370 feet to approximately 200 feet.

For property approximately 0.67 acres in size, zoned IC (Industrial Commercial), and located at 5611 Woodside
Drive SE (Marion County Assessor map and tax lot number(s): 083W14CB / 02400).

The Planning Department is interested in hearing from you about the attached proposal. Staff will prepare a
report for the Review Authority that includes comments received during this comment period. We are interested
in receiving pertinent, factual information such as neighborhood association recommendations and comments
from affected property owners or residents. The complete case file, including all materials submitted by the
applicant and any applicable professional studies such as traffic impact analysis, geologic assessments, and
stormwater reports, are available upon request.

Comments received by 5:00 P.M., Monday, June 29, 2020, will be considered in the staff report. Comments
received after this date will be provided to the review body. ***PLEASE NOTE: While City offices are closed to
the public in response to the COVID-19 pandemic, Staff encourages you to e-mail your comments directly
to the Case Manager listed below. Mailed comments will still be accepted but Staff cannot guarantee they
will be received before the comment deadline.***

CASE MANAGER: Brandon Pike, Planner I, Phone: 503-540-2326; E-Mail: bpike@cityofsalem.net.

For information about Planning in Salem, please visit: http://www.cityofsalem.net/planning

PLEASE CHECK THE FOLLOWING ITEMS THAT APPLY:
1. We have reviewed the proposal and have no comments.

X 2. We have reviewed the proposal and have the following comments:

. Development cost per current tariff and service requirements. Any relocation of PGE
_facilities on private property or in ROW will be at the developers expense. Development
could require a 10" public utility easement (PUE).

Terry Neal/Portland General Electric
Name/Ag 4245 Kale St NE
Address: 503-463-4322
Email: terry.neal@pgn.com
o NC 03/31/2020
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Date:
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